
 

 

AD31 HAT DEDICATION 
please mail completed form to: 

 
USS Tidewater AD31 Association, Inc. 

ATTN: Russel Schultz, President 
7093 River Visa Court 

Baxter MN 56425 

 
 

 
Name: __________________________________________Date: _____________________ 
 
Phone: _______________________E-Mail: ______________________________________ 
 
    At our 2006 Reunion, we initiated a memorial 
ceremony which we call Dedication of the Hats. 
This ceremony takes place at the banquet when 
members and their guests are seated and the 
evening is about to draw to a close. The idea is to 
honor those good friends and shipmates who 
have left us and with whom we have shared our 
memories aboard AD31 and elsewhere during our 
tour of duty in the US Navy. 
    If you would like to dedicate your hat or have 
someone do this for you at the upcoming 
Tidewater Reunion, please fill out the details 
below and mail it to us. There is no deadline, but we would appreciate 
obtaining your Hat Dedication Form in ample time so that it receives 
proper attention prior to the actual ceremony at the reunion. 
 
    I would like to dedicate my Tidewater Hat to: 
 
____________________________________________________________________________  
 
Words you wish to be delivered during dedication: (use back if you need it) 
 
____________________________________________________________________________  
 
____________________________________________________________________________  
 
____________________________________________________________________________  
 
____________________________________________________________________________   
 
____________________________________________________________________________   
 
____________________________________________________________________________   
 
____________________________________________________________________________   
 

□I wish to perform this dedication myself. 

□I wish to have this dedication performed by someone else in my absence. 

 
 


